
Monthly Stonecreek Men’s Club Board Meeting 

August 10, 2022 

 

In Attendance: Mike Colbert, Steve Laven, Al Kulvinskas, Bill Fay, Jeff 

Rasmussen, George Hazlett 

Mike called the meeting to order at 11:45. 

Mike asked Jeff to give the treasurer’s report. As of 7/1/22 we have a balance of 

$10,253.27 with 62 checks totaling $1,349 outstanding leaving a book balance of 

$8904.27, an increase of about $600 from last month. Mike thanked Jeff for the 

report. 

Mike reported we had one new member bringing the total to 185nmembers 

Mike asked Bill to revise a couple paragraphs in the bylaws. Bill said he would 

present revisions at the next meeting. 

Mike brought up looking at other golf courses to play at after over seed as 

Stonecreek will be increasing green fees. 

Mike adjourned the meeting at 12:45. 

Submitted by Steve Laven 

September 12, 2022 


